
468  Hope  Street,
Providence,  RI,

15  Mar.  1912.

Farlow,
Quincy  Street,

Cambridge,

Farlow:-

Recently  I  have  had  a  few  opportunities,

Sundays  and  evenines,  to  set  back  t  my  old  love,  the  mosses,

for  an  hour  or  two  at  a  time.

In  looking  over  some  mosses  I  find  that  I  have  probably

not  sent  you  some  specimens  that  I  intended  to  iong  ago.  I  am

sending  three  of  these  at  this  time.  I  hope  they  will  be  of

some  interest  to  you,  at  least  feorraphically.  When  I  get  the

time  to  overhaul  some  other  boxes  I  know  I  ¢  find  others

that  will  eventually  go  in  your  direction.

I  have  been  wondering  if  there  is  any  bryologrical  news

éf  interest  to  me.  The  only  thing  I  can  recall  is  the  announce-

ment  of  a  forthcoming  part  of  the  North  American  Flora  on

fSpharpnaceae,  etc.,  by  Andrews,  Mrs.  Britton,  et  al.

&  a  \  .
I  preume  you  have  been  as  busy  as  usulla  Since  I  last  saw

bi 4Very  truly  yours,
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